
 
Call out for Applicants:   

Support Towards ISEAL Code Compliance 
 
 

 

 
The Sustainable Eel Group is looking for consultancy, contract or other 

part-time support during 2023 to assist in its programme to complete the 
journey to ISEAL Code Compliance 

 

 
 
 
Overview 
 

• We are seeking people who have experience of developing procedures to support 
sustainability systems, particularly those that have been developed to the ISEAL codes of 
good practice. 

• We require approx. 50 days support over 12 months, January to December 2023, 2 – 10 
days per month, an average of 4.25 days per month. 

 
Detailed support 
 

In particular we are seeking support with 
developing: 
• Upgrade of our Assurance system 
• Upgrade of our Accreditation system 
• Upgrade our Monitoring, Evaluation and 

Learning system 
• Develop a Risk Policy and Risk Management 

Plan 
• Develop a Document Management system 

 

 



 
To apply 
 

• Please contact dbunt@sustainableeelgroup.org to arrange a Zoom meeting to discuss  
• We will wish to understand: 

o What sustainability systems you have helped with in the past 
o What parts of those systems you have worked with 
o Your availability during 2023 
o Your rates 

 
Further information 
 

• We are the Sustainable Eel Group (SEG), www.sustainableeelgroup.org 
• We are the leading NGO in Europe aiming for the recovery and sustainable use of the 

vulnerable population of the European eel 
• We are the owner of the SEG Standard, which sets the criteria for responsible and best 

practice fishing, aquaculture, restocking, consumption and trade of eel 
• We have been a Community Member of ISEAL since September 2019 and are seeking to 

improve our sustainability system to fully meet the ISEAL codes of good practice 
• Our current system and can be viewed at: https://www.sustainableeelgroup.org/the-seg-

standard-system/  


